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Ancient Civilizations
Understand major developments of human
prehistory People of the Earth: An
Introduction to World Prehistory 14/e,
provides an exciting journey though the
7-million-year-old panorama of humankind's
past. This internationally renowned text
provides the only truly global account of
human prehistory from the earliest times
through the earliest civilizations. Written
in an accessible way for beginning students,
People of the Earth shows how today's diverse
humanity developed biologically and
culturally over millions of years against a
background of constant climatic change.

Human Dispersal and Species Movement
Taking readers on a fascinating journey
through the 7-million-year-old landscape of
the human past, this internationally renowned
book provides a narrative account of human
prehistory from the earliest times up to the
earliest civilizations.Written in a jargonfree, easily accessible style, the Eleventh
Edition is designed to show how today's
diverse humanity developed biologically and
culturally over millions of years against a
background of constant climatic change.
Exploring all areas of the world evenly and
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covering all periods of prehistory from human
origins to the appearance of literate
civilizations, this book highlights recent
discoveries, new archaeological
methodologies, and the latest theories of
human biological and cultural evolution.For
professionals with a career or interest in
anthropology, archaeology, history,
sociology, or education.

The Human Past
A Prehistory of North America covers the everevolving understanding of the prehistory of
North America, from its initial colonization,
through the development of complex societies,
and up to contact with Europeans. This book
is the most up-to-date treatment of the
prehistory of North America. In addition, it
is organized by culture area in order to
serve as a companion volume to “An
Introduction to Native North America.” It
also includes an extensive bibliography to
facilitate research by both students and
professionals.

Globalization in Prehistory
ALERT: Before you purchase, check with your
instructor or review your course syllabus to
ensure that youselect the correct ISBN.
Several versions of Pearson's MyLab &
Mastering products exist for each title,
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including customized versions for individual
schools, and registrations are not
transferable. In addition,you may need a
CourseID, provided by your instructor, to
register for and use Pearson's MyLab &
Mastering products. Packages Access codes for
Pearson's MyLab & Mastering products may not
be included when purchasing or renting from
companies other than Pearson; check with the
seller before completing your purchase. Used
or rental books If you rent or purchase a
used book with an access code, the access
code may have been redeemed previously and
you may have to purchase a new access code.
Access codes Access codes that are purchased
from sellers other than Pearson carry a
higher risk of being either the wrong ISBN or
a previously redeemed code. Check with the
seller prior to purchase. -- This access code
card gives you access to all of MySearchLab's
tools and resources, including a complete
eText of your book. You can also buy
immediate access to MySearchLab with Pearson
eText online with a credit card
atwww.mysearchlab.com. An integrated picture
of prehistory as an active process of
discovery. World Prehistory and Archaeology:
Pathways through Time, third edition,
provides an integrated discussion of world
prehistory and archaeological methods. This
text emphasizes the relevance ofhow we know
and what we know about our human prehistory.
A cornerstone of World Prehistory and
Archaeology is the discussion of prehistory
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as an active process of discovery.
Methodological issues are addressed
throughout the text to engage readers.
Archaeological methods are introduced in the
first two chapters. Succeeding chapters then
address the question of howwe know the past
to provide an integrated presentation of
prehistory. The third edition involves
readers in the current state of
archaeological research, revealing how
archaeologists work and interpret what they
find. Through the coverage of various new
research, author Michael Chazan shows how
archaeology is truly a global discipline.
Learning Goals Upon completing this book,
readers will be able to: Gain new
perspectives and insights into who we are and
how our world came into being. Think about
humanity from the perspective of archaeology.
Appreciate the importance of the
archaeological record for understanding
contemporary society.

The Prehistory of Food

Exam Prep Flash Cards for World
Prehistory: A Brief Introduction
Challenges contemporary understandings of
'globalization' by focusing on the role of
non-state prehistoric societies and their
vast realms of connectivity.
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Ancient Lives
How have humans colonised the entire planet
and reshaped its ecosystems in the process?
This unique and groundbreaking collection of
essays explores human movement through time,
the impacts of these movements on landscapes
and other species, and the ways in which
species have co-evolved and transformed each
other as a result. Exploring the spread of
people, plants, animals, and diseases through
processes of migration, colonisation, trade
and travel, it assembles a broad array of
case studies from the Pliocene to the
present. The contributors from disciplines
across the humanities and natural sciences
are senior or established scholars in the
fields of human evolution, archaeology,
history, and geography.

The Prehistory of Iberia
In this book, Brian Hayden provides the first
comprehensive, theoretical work on the
history of feasting in societies ranging from
the prehistoric to the modern.

World Prehistory and Archaeology
Prehistory covers the period of some 4
million years before the start of written
history, when our earliest ancestors, the
Australopithecines, existed in Africa. But
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this is relatively recent compared to whole
history of the earth of some 4.5 billion
years. A key aspect of prehistory is that it
provides a sense of scale, throwing recent
ways of life into perspective. Humans and
their ancestors lived in many different ways
and the cultural variety we see now is just a
tiny fraction of that which has existed over
millions of years. Humans are part of the
broader evolution of landscapes and
communities of plants and animals, but Homo
sapiens is also the only species to have made
a real impact on planetary systems. To
understand such an impact, we need a grasp of
our longest term development and ways of
life. In this new edition of his Very Short
Introduction, Chris Gosden invites us to
think seriously about who we are by
considering who we have been. As he explains,
many new discoveries have been made in
archaeology over the last ten years, and a
new framework for prehistory is emerging. A
greater understanding of Chinese and central
Asian prehistory has thrown Eurasian
prehistory in quite a different light, with
flows of the influence of culture over large
areas now evident. This has eaten away at the
traditional view of human progress around the
invention of agriculture, the development of
cities, and (much later) the industrial
revolution, and has given us new geographies
to think about. Chris Gosden explores the new
landscape of our prehistory and considers the
way the different geographical locations
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weave together. ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very
Short Introductions series from Oxford
University Press contains hundreds of titles
in almost every subject area. These pocketsized books are the perfect way to get ahead
in a new subject quickly. Our expert authors
combine facts, analysis, perspective, new
ideas, and enthusiasm to make interesting and
challenging topics highly readable.

The Power of Feasts
An integrated picture of prehistory as an
active process of discovery. World Prehistory
and Archaeology: Pathways through Time, third
edition, provides an integrated discussion of
world prehistory and archaeological methods.
This text emphasizes the relevance of how we
know and what we know about our human
prehistory. A cornerstone of World Prehistory
and Archaeology is the discussion of
prehistory as an active process of discovery.
Methodological issues are addressed
throughout the text to engage readers.
Archaeological methods are introduced in the
first two chapters. Succeeding chapters then
address the question of how we know the past
to provide an integrated presentation of
prehistory. The third edition involves
readers in the current state of
archaeological research, revealing how
archaeologists work and interpret what they
find. Through the coverage of various new
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research, author Michael Chazan shows how
archaeology is truly a global discipline.
Learning Goals Upon completing this book,
readers will be able to: * Gain new
perspectives and insights into who we are and
how our world came into being. * Think about
humanity from the perspective of archaeology.
* Appreciate the importance of the
archaeological record for understanding
contemporary society.

People of the Earth
The History of Archaeology: An Introduction
provides global coverage with chapters
devoted to particular regions of the world.
The regional approach allows readers to
understand the similarities and differences
in the history of and approach to archaeology
in various parts of the world. Each chapter
is written by a specialist scholar with
experience of the region concerned. Thus the
book focuses on the earliest beginnings of
archaeology in different parts of the world,
and how it developed from being a pastime for
antiquarians and collectors to a serious
attempt to obtain information about past
societies. Woven into the text are various
boxes that explore key archaeologists, sites
and important discoveries in the history of
archaeology enriching the story of the
discipline’s development. With such far
ranging coverage, including an exploration of
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the little covered development of Russian and
Chinese archaeology, The History of
Archaeology is the perfect introduction to
the history of archaeology for the interested
reader and student alike.

Prehistory of North America
Drawing on many avenues of inquiry:
archaeological excavations, surveys,
laboratory work, highly specialized
scientific investigations, and on both
historical and ethnohistorical records;
Ancient Civilizations, 3/e provides a
comprehensive and straightforward account of
the world’s first civilizations and a brief
summary of the way in which they were
discovered.

A Prehistory of the Cloud
This iconoclastic work on the prehistory of
Japan and of South East Asia challenges
entrenched views on the origins of Japanese
society and identity. The social changes that
took place in Japan in the time-period when
the Jomon culture was replaced by the Yayoi
culture were of exceptional magnitude, going
far beyond those of the so-called Neolithic
Revolution in other parts of the world. They
included not only a new way of life based on
wet-rice agriculture but also the
introduction of metalworking in both bronze
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and iron, and furthermore a new architecture
functionally and ritually linked to rice
cultivation, a new religion, and a
hierarchical society characterized by a
belief in the divinity of the ruler. Because
of its immense and enduring impact the Yayoi
period has generally been seen as the very
foundation of Japanese civilization and
identity. In contrast to the common
assumption that all the Yayoi innovations
came from China and Korea, this work combines
exciting new scientific evidence from such
different fields as rice genetics, DNA and
historical linguistics to show that the major
elements of Yayoi civilization actually came,
not from the north, but from the south.

Exam Prep for: World Prehistory: A
Brief Introduction
This brief but comprehensive book tells the
story of how archaeology changed from a
romantic adventure into a science. Its vivid
narrative combines tales of archaeological
discovery with the changing social conditions
and theoretical perspectives that helped turn
archaeology into a sophisticated discipline.
Containing a simple, jargon-free style—and a
lifetime of teaching experience—this writer
shares with readers his unrivaled experience
as an archeologist and an author.Unique
coverage includes both major discoveries, and
significant, theoretical and methodological
Page 11/29

Access Free World Prehistory A Brief
Introduction
developments of the history of
archaeology—from a global perspective.For
anyone interested in an interpretation of our
archeological past that will yield an
understanding of today—its beginnings, and
the ideas that nurtured it.

World Prehistory and Archaelogy
MySearchLab Includes Pearson EText
Passcode
This student-friendly textbook introduces the
archaeological past from approximately seven
million years ago through later politically
complex societies. Archaeology and Humanity's
Story: A Brief Introduction to World
Prehistory does not attempt to discuss every
archaeologically important site and
development in prehistory and early history.
Rather, it presents key issues from earlier
prehistory and then organizes the chapters on
politically complex societies using a similar
framework. This allows students to easily
compare and contrast different geographical
regions. Each of these chapters also
highlights a specific case study in which
similar themes are examined, such as the
written word; resource networks, trade, and
exchange; social life; ritual and religion;
and warfare and violence. Each chapter
includes several sidebar boxes, a timeline
showing the chronology relevant to that
chapter, and "The Big Picture," "Peopling the
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Past," and "Evolutionary Processes" features.

The Cambridge World Prehistory
This volume examines how factional
competition in ancient New World societies
led to the development of chiefdoms, states
and empires.

Archaeological Research
The origin and early development of social
stratification is essentially an
archaeological problem. The impressive
advance of archaeological research has
revealed that, first and foremost, the preeminence of stratified or class society in
today’s world is the result of a long social
struggle. This volume advances the
archaeological study of social organisation
in Prehistory, and more specifically the rise
of social complexity in European Prehistory.
Within the wider context of world Prehistory,
in the last 30 years the subject of early
social stratification and state formation has
been a key subject on interest in Iberian
Prehistory. This book illustrates the
differing forms of resistances, the interplay
between change and continuity, the multiple
paths to and from social complexity, and the
‘failures’ of states to form in Prehistory.
It also engages with broader questions, such
as: when did social stratification appear in
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western European Prehistory? What factors
contributed to its emergence and
consolidation? What are the relationships
between the notions of social complexity,
social inequality, social stratification and
statehood? And what are the archaeological
indicators for the empirical analysis of
these issues? Focusing on Iberia, but with a
permanent connection to the wider
geographical framework, this book presents,
for the first time, a chronologically
comprehensive, up-to-date approach to the
issue of state formation in prehistoric
Europe.

World Prehistory
"Takes you on a trip through deep time. There
are 30 finely rendered, well-researched
original in pages that chronicle humanity
from our first upright ancestors
approximately four million years ago to
comparatively recent civilizations like the
Maya Within these pages is a sample of
humanity's greatest prehistoric hits as
interpreted by archaeologist Richard Adams
and illustrator Brian LonerUnlike other
coloring books, we provide the location of
the image, the time period, and an
explanatory caption. We try to avoid
archaeological jargon, but do use scientific
nomenclature when neededWe cover subjects
ranging from Ice Age hunters to Mayans and
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Mesopotamians in rough chronological order.
We cover Göbekli Tepe--an ancient Turkish
monument twice as old as Stonehenge; we look
at Egyptian bread-making during the time of
the Pharaohs, and the Austrian Ice Man's last
minutes"--Back cover.

Prehistory
Explains how recent scientific advances have
revolutionised our understanding of
prehistoric diet, economy and society.

Archaeology and Humanity's Story
Stretching across continents and centuries,
The Origins of War: Violence in Prehistory
provides a fascinating examination of
executions, torture, ritual sacrifices, and
other acts of violence committed in the
prehistoric world. Written as an accessible
guide to the nature of life in prehistory and
to the underpinnings of human violence.
Combines symbolic interpretations of
archaeological remains with a medical
understanding of violent acts. Written by an
eminent prehistorian and a respected medical
doctor.

World Prehistory Coloring Book
Method and Theory in Archaeology Archaeology:
A Brief Introduction is an introduction to
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the fundamental principles of method and
theory in archaeology, exposing students to
archaeology as a career. The text begins by
covering the goals of archaeology, and then
moves on to consider the basic concepts of
culture, time, and space, by discussing the
finding and excavation of archaeological
sites. By providing a distinct emphasis on
the ethics behind archaeology, and how we
should act as stewards of the finite records
of the human past, Archaeology: A Brief
Introduction continues to be a book with a
truly international perspective, not simply
focusing on North America or Europe. Teaching
and Learning Experience Improve Critical
Thinking - Archaeology: A Brief
Introduction's "Archaeology and You" chapter
provides students with career advice in an
era when archaeology is transitioning from
predominantly academic to professional.
Engage Students - Each chapter within
Archaeology: A Brief Introduction highlights
important finds that have shaped our
archaeological perspective, and a global
perspective that shows students that
archaeology is the most global of all
sciences, encompassing all of humanity.

Factional Competition and Political
Development in the New World
The Prehistory of Food sets subsistence in
its social context by focusing on food as a
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cultural artefact. It brings together
contributors with a scientific and biological
expertise as well as those interested in the
patterns of consumption and social change,
and includes a wide range of case studies.

World Prehistory
This updated edition of Archaeological
Research introduces the basic methods of
archaeological research, including data
collection, analysis, interpretation, as well
as a consideration of the state of
archaeology today. New to the Second Edition
is updated information on geographic
information systems and remote sensing
strategies, and a greatly expanded discussion
of practices in cultural resource management
archaeology. This popular, concise textbook
explores various research methods, analytical
techniques, legal and ethical issues facing
archaeologists; includes discussions of the
archaeological process and record, sampling
and research design, survey and excavation
methods and strategies, recordkeeping,
analysis, archaeological dating, presenting
results, and research opportunities; is an
excellent text for undergraduate students in
basic archaeology courses, field methods
courses, and field schools

Views of the Past
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This brief survey of world archaeology,
designed for readers with no previous
experience of the subject, provides an
overview of the major developments in the
early human past. Special attention is given
to the latest findings on evolution

A Brief History of Archaeology
Since taking their first steps on this
planet, humans have changed the environment
around them. Anthropocene: A New Introduction
to World Prehistory tells the comprehensive
story of human prehistory through the lens of
anthropogenic environmental change. Each
chapter explains how and why ancient humans
transformed the Earth, linking prehistory to
today's greatest global challenge. As they
explore this record of the world's early
people and societies, authors Joy McCorriston
and Julie Field reject the traditional
account of cultural evolution, instead
presenting a thematic organization that
highlights our Anthropocene narrative.
Chapters are devoted to cities and
agriculture, but also to such topics as
technology, extinction, food production,
writing and extractivism. Chapter 9,
'Individuals and Identity,' considers human
identity and agency in more recent eras, and
the book ends with a contemporary chapter
that takes a hopeful look at the future.
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Anthropocene: a New Introduction to
World Prehistory

World Prehistory
This book explores the relationship between
prehistoric people and their food - what they
ate, why they ate it and how researchers have
pieced together the story of past foodways
from material traces. Contemporary human food
traditions encompass a seemingly infinite
variety, but all are essentially strategies
for meeting basic nutritional needs developed
over millions of years. Humans are designed
by evolution to adjust our feeding behaviour
and food technology to meet the demands of a
wide range of environments through a
combination of social and experiential
learning. In this book, Kristen J. Gremillion
demonstrates how these evolutionary processes
have shaped the diversification of human diet
over several million years of prehistory. She
draws on evidence extracted from the material
remains that provide the only direct evidence
of how people procured, prepared, presented
and consumed food in prehistoric times.

The History of Archaeology
The Human Past has established itself as the
most thorough and authoritative introductory
survey of human prehistory and the
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development of civilizations around the
globe, adopted by colleges and universities
worldwide. With a clear and logical
framework, and written by an international
team of 24 acknowledged experts, this unique
textbook provides a comprehensive overview of
world prehistory through a series of chapters
focusing on individual regions and time
periods that presents the vast panorama of
human social, cultural and economic
development over the past three million
years. This new edition has been completely
revised and updated, with more colour
illustrations, to take account of new
discoveries and developments, including what
the analysis of ancient DNA tells us about
our evolution; the latest theories about the
domestication of key plants and animals,
including rice and maize; and new thinking on
the earliest Paleoindian hunting strategies.

People of the Earth
One of the only guides to the prehistoric
archaeology of the Iberian Peninsula that
engages with key anthropological and
archaeological debates.

Violence and Civilization

In the Beginning
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The Cambridge World Prehistory provides a
systematic and authoritative examination of
the prehistory of every region around the
world from the early days of human origins in
Africa two million years ago to the
beginnings of written history, which in some
areas started only two centuries ago. Written
by a team of leading international scholars,
the volumes include both traditional topics
and cutting-edge approaches, such as
archaeolinguistics and molecular genetics,
and examine the essential questions of human
development around the world. The volumes are
organised geographically, exploring the
evolution of hominins and their expansion
from Africa, as well as the formation of
states and development in each region of
different technologies such as seafaring,
metallurgy and food production. The Cambridge
World Prehistory reveals a rich and complex
history of the world. It will be an
invaluable resource for any student or
scholar of archaeology and related
disciplines looking to research a particular
topic, tradition, region or period within
prehistory.

Globalizing the Prehistory of Japan
This popular introductory textbook provides
an overview of more than 3 million years of
human prehistory. Written in an accessible
and jargon-free style, this engaging volume
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tells the story of humanity from our
beginnings in tropical Africa up to the
advent of the world’s first urban
civilizations. A truly global account, World
Prehistory surveys the latest advances in the
study of human origins and describes the
great diaspora of modern humans in the
millennia which followed as they settled
Europe, Asia and the Americas. Later chapters
consider seminal milestones in prehistory:
the origins of food production, the
colonization of the offshore Pacific and the
development of the first more complex human
societies based, for the most part, on
agriculture and stock raising. Finally, Fagan
and Durrani examine the prevailing theories
regarding early state-organized societies and
the often flamboyant, usually volatile, preindustrial civilizations which developed in
the Old World and the Americas. Fully updated
to reflect new research, controversies, and
theoretical debates, this unique book
continues to be an ideal resource for the
beginner first approaching archaeology.
Drawing on the experience of two established
writers in the field, World Prehistory is a
respected classic which acquaints students
with the fascinations of human prehistory.

Ancestral Appetites

Exam Prep for: World Prehistory; A
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Brief Introduction
This book offers a comprehensive introduction
to the archaeology of Mediterranean
prehistory and an essential reference to the
most recent research and fieldwork. Only book
available to offer general coverage of
Mediterranean prehistory Written by 14 of the
leading archaeologists in the field Spans the
Neolithic through the Iron Age, and draws
from all the major regions of the
Mediterranean's coast and islands Presents
the central debates in Mediterranean
prehistory---trade and interaction, rural
economies, ritual, social structure, gender,
monumentality, insularity, archaeometallurgy
and the metals trade, stone technologies,
settlement, and maritime traffic---as well as
contemporary legacies of the region's
prehistoric past Structure of text is
pedagogically driven Engages diverse
theoretical approaches so students will see
the benefits of multivocality

Archaeology
Theory and Methods in Archaeology and
Prehistory Written for complete beginners in
a narrative style, Ancient Lives is aimed at
introductory courses in archaeology and
prehistory that cover archaeological methods
and theory, as well as world prehistory. The
first half of Ancient Lives covers the basic
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principles, methods, and theoretical
approaches of archaeology. The second half is
devoted to a summary of the major
developments of human prehistory: the origins
of humankind and the archaic world, the
origins and spread of modern humans, the
emergence of food production, and the
beginnings of civilization. Learning Goals
Upon completing this book, readers should be
able to: Understand the basic principles of
archaeology Summarize the major developments
of human prehistory

The Archaeology of the Iberian
Peninsula
This book starts from the premise that
methodology has always dominated archaeology
to the detriment of broader social theory.

Ideology, Power and Prehistory

The Archaeology of Mediterranean
Prehistory
The militarized legacy of the digital cloud:
how the cloud grew out of older network
technologies and politics. We may imagine the
digital cloud as placeless, mute, ethereal,
and unmediated. Yet the reality of the cloud
is embodied in thousands of massive data
centers, any one of which can use as much
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electricity as a midsized town. Even all
these data centers are only one small part of
the cloud. Behind that cloud-shaped icon on
our screens is a whole universe of
technologies and cultural norms, all working
to keep us from noticing their existence. In
this book, Tung-Hui Hu examines the gap
between the real and the virtual in our
understanding of the cloud. Hu shows that the
cloud grew out of such older networks as
railroad tracks, sewer lines, and television
circuits. He describes key moments in the
prehistory of the cloud, from the game
"Spacewar" as exemplar of time-sharing
computers to Cold War bunkers that were later
reused as data centers. Countering the
popular perception of a new "cloudlike"
political power that is dispersed and
immaterial, Hu argues that the cloud grafts
digital technologies onto older ways of
exerting power over a population. But because
we invest the cloud with cultural fantasies
about security and participation, we fail to
recognize its militarized origins and
ideology. Moving between the materiality of
the technology itself and its cultural
rhetoric, Hu's account offers a set of new
tools for rethinking the contemporary digital
environment.

The Origins of War
The origins and development of human culture
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throughout the world are re-examined in this
new, generously illustrated edition of
Clark's famous work. There is much more
detailed and up-to-date coverage of the
various territories, particularly America and
Australasia plus a select bibliography of
reference to the main sources used.

Subsistence and Society in Prehistory
This collection of essays begins with the
premise that violence, in its relationship to
order, is a central element of history.
Taking a broad definition of violence,
including structural and symbolic violence,
the contributions move beyond the problematic
of civilizationÕs mitigating or foundational
role, instead seeing violence as inherently
social, and, perhaps, socially inherent (if
variable). The question then becomes what
forms of harm are authorized or banned in
which social orders and how they change over
time. Beginning with a theoretical
introduction, this interdisciplinary volume
includes seven papers representing cultural
anthropology, history, archaeology and
international relations. The papers range
from China to the Americas and from the 2nd
millennium BCE to the 21st century CE. Some
deal with long-term developments while others
focus on a single time and place. Many treat
the issue of the visibility/invisibility of
violence, while all in one way or another
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deal with the role of violence in the reproduction of community. Together, the volume
aims to paint, with a few strokes, the
outlines of a deep historical anthropology of
social violence. The volume is based on the
proceedings of a symposium hosted at Brown
University.
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